

MEMO

To: Finance & Personnel Committee

From: John W. Neumeier, Director of Public Works / City Engineer

Date: March 30th, 2022

Re: Senior Project Engineer Vacancy

Brandon Cesafsky has given notice of his resignation from the City and will be vacating his position of Senior Project Engineer on April 22, 2022. It is staff's recommendation to fill this vacancy with a Senior Project Engineer.

Staff seeks authorization from the Finance & Personnel Committee to fill the position of Senior Project Engineer.

